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Motion #2 from Library Committee to Senate Council: 
 
 
The University Senate Library Committee notes that the libraries are unique in 
that they serve the entire University of Kentucky community.  The committee also 
believes that the challenges faced by the libraries are poorly perceived by their 
constituents, including the faculty of the University of Kentucky.  The committee 
members believe that the libraries must be an integral part of the University's 
achieving "top 20" status, and that it is imperative that the faculty be familiarized 
more fully concerning the challenges faced in the library's achieving that 
distinction.  Accordingly, the Library Committee forwards the following motion to 
the University Senate Council:  
 
"The Dean of Libraries shall be invited to appear annually before the 
University Senate to provide a 'State of the Library' report." 


